RECITAL NEWSLETTER

RECITAL: Saturday, May 12", Recital begins at 7:00pm. at the WEAC auditorium
DANCERS TO ARRIVE AT 6:00 pm SHARP.

DRESS REHEARSAL: Friday, May 11", Dress Rehearsal begins at 5:30pm
SHARP at the WEAC
All dancers must be there, ready and dressed no later than 5:30pm. Hair does not have to be done for
dress rehearsal, but costumes must be worn. We will be running through the entire recital order with
no breaks during the rehearsal. Any issues will be figured out after.

Recital tickets are still available to purchase at dress rehearsal and prior to the start of the recital. Only
limited seating is available this year due to the show being nearly sold out.

RECITAL HAIR: Please make sure all hair is slicked back. There should be NO loose hair. It is extremely
distracting when dancers’ hair is loose and bouncing around. If you are unable to do your dancer’s hair
please let me know ahead of time and | will set someone up to do it. Further details to follow regarding

hair pieces or any other accessories.
Preschool — 3" Grade: Hair should be parted on the left side and slicked back into a high bun at the
top/crown of your dancer’s head.
4™ — 12" Grade: Hair should be parted in the middle and tightly french braided all the way back into two
braids. Hair should then be tucked under and pinned so that it does not bounce around.

RECITAL DVDS: No video recording or photography is allowed during the recital.
Video recordings of the recital will be available for sale before & after the recital.

Flowers will be available to purchase at the recital from Late Bloomers.

Select apparel items and Main Pointe items will be available to purchase before the recital and during
intermission.

Absolutely NO food or drinks are permitted backstage during dress rehearsal or the recital. Please eat
prior to arriving. ONLY water bottles are allowed backstage. Please do not let your dancer eat or drink

in their costume.

No males are allowed backstage at any time.

Preschoolers may watch the first half of the recital from the audience and sit on parents' laps.
Please bring your dancer backstage during intermission.

The recital will be live-streamed for the dancers to watch it from backstage.

Further questions? Feel free to contact me.
Naomi Lueders  320-894-4796 ¢ www.mpdancer.com ® naomi@mpdancer.com



